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Greetings,

It's that time of year again and the Miriam P. Brenner Children's Museum is looking to
recruit some volunteers for our May 2023-August 2023 Cohort! If you have any
individuals who would be of great help to our non-profit, please direct them to us. Check
out the information below and share it with those who are looking to gain volunteer
hours, professional development skills, and/or community service experience. Thank
you so much for your continued support of our mission. Have a great day!

Looking for a fun, rewarding way to serve the Greensboro community and support early
childhood development?

Volunteer opportunities are available for individuals and groups. Opportunities include
working on the Museum floor, supporting Museum programming, as well as Edible
Schoolyard Garden upkeep and maintenance.

Volunteers should submit a volunteer application form, be at least 15 years of age, be
able to pass a background check, and be committed to hands-on STEAM-based fun and
play!

Volunteers must attend an orientation before becoming active, multiple orientation
opportunities will be available throughout May 2023. Please click the link to our inquiry
form to begin the process.

Questions? Contact Gabby Bragg at 336.574.2898 ext. 306 or by email
at gbragg@gemuseum.com

Individual Volunteer Inquiry Form



https://nam12.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fmbcmuseum.com%2Findividual-volunteer-form%2F&data=05%7C01%7Ctrioloa%40gcsnc.com%7Cec0c2ba3ce6242269efc08db2af8b8c2%7C9ae2fb1fdea24c4381947624fcbbb30c%7C0%7C0%7C638151020058528539%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C3000%7C%7C%7C&sdata=o2A9sXjfevzEgN%2BJDtQL2OaHP%2BtcFjymyPPksPqOlRg%3D&reserved=0

